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To whom it may concern, 

Eight years ago my husband and I moved to Boerne, Texas to start our retirement life. We were blessed 
to find the home of our dreams in Anaqua Springs, with beautiful sweeping views of the Texas Hill 
Country. 

Part of the joy of living in Anaqua Springs is the quiet back roads that can lead you quickly from the 
hustle and bustle of San Antonio, a relatively short distance away, to our lovely countryside setting. 

This did not come without a price. We paid dearly for our dream home (over a million dollars) which 
represents a large portion of our retirement savings, which we cannot afford to lose due to depreciation 
of our property value. As we are not travelers, it was worth it to us to just be able to enjoy our dream 
home, our lovely friendly neighborhood and those spectacular views. 

The thought of passing huge towers on Toutant Beauregard, or the interruption in the countryside views 
was not what we bargained for. 

We have read the submission of others on the PUCC website as well as the many emails, it is very 
discouraging. Business deals between developer's regarding donations of property; convoluted routes to 
accommodate specific individuals and changing routes midstream is an unexpected and disappointing 
surprise. 

If the most cost effective, least interruptive route, with the fewest environmental impacts is not a 
consideration; surely the proximity to the school zone and proposed building of another school in the 
near future should in itself be reason for reconsideration. In addition the removal and replacement of 
the functional guard house and restructured perimeter of the Anaqua Springs Ranch should be 
considered. 
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We respectfully request that the PUCC seriously reconsider the route being proposed by CPS Energy. \, 
see no way forthis to be the optimum solution forthe location of the proposed towers. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald W Catalon 

Judith A Catalon 

Sent from my iPad 


